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After having over a year to review the proposed Birch Solar project we still believe the
approval of this project would be detrimental to our community. We have lived in Shawnee
Township our whole lives and have many unanswered questions as to how this will affect the
health of our families and neighbors as well as the quality of our Lifes. This project is not

welcome in Shawnee Township.

Thank you for the opportunity to voice our concerns,

John Newland
Shawnee Township
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